
District 16 Report for March, 2024

We are excited to have our Alternate DR going to the Assembly in June – go Sara S.! Our
District 16 groups are going strong on Zoom. Our officers keep in touch as needed and have
quarterly meetings. Our next one will be in September.

We appreciate all that our Area officers do to support our state AFG network. Thank you!

Grateful member of Al-Anon,
Jane K
District 16 Representative


